
Committee Members; 
  
  Please vote no on the H.B. 4145 vote coming up. While this bill might seem to do good, upon further 
reading it seems to be over broad with regards to who can file for protection and if one tries to clear 
their name in the State and fails, they will lose their Federal gun rights. This seems to be another avenue 
for losing more of our 2nd Amendment rights a little at a time. 
Thank You 
Rod Adams 
Bend, Or. 97703 
radams@bendbroadband.com 
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